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The following read from notes prepared during meeting and some from notes prepared earlier, at Second
Public Comment period at end of this meeting.

We need help to understand commissions policy change tonight limiting Public Comment at
Commission meetings. Need clarification public comment eliminated/limited at which BOC meetings.
Wessel clarified: “1% public comment-Exec. Meeting limited to agenda items only.

All other meetings public comment on any matter(s).”
Do commissioners have a report for a 3 - 5 year period indicating the many hours of waste their
‘precious’ time? Or, violations the of public causing need/necessity for this change? Commissioners
this year have wasted an hour on this issue trying fix something that's not/was not broken. Appears
commissioners like the Clerk-Loathing action of May 11, 2021 made a NON fact-based decision to
now censor the public. Apparently and ‘honorable’ thing to do? Appears commissioners are trying to
find ‘monsters/enemies’ to destroy among people making public comment. We request this board
rescind its motion re public comment tonight, before this meeting ends...

Our County Commissioner (Ross) witnessed GOVERNMENT by INSANITY last  nite 8/15/23 at the
Leland Twp Board meeting showing questionable/bad decision making—a unilateral tax increase
without electors approval, etc. Electorsivoters left out of the tax increase process by unilaterally
imposing a ONE (1) % “administrative” fee. Seems obvious the Board can’t manage Taxpayers
money. How has the township survived for more than 100 years without an administrative fee? We
advised the Board that such poor performance requires an new slate of candidates for the next
election... We trust that our commissioner (ROSS) communicates last nite’s bad government
performance to her colleagues and Administrator.

The past two commissions appear to have poor leadership in one area. Recently we advised this
BOC they ALL may be unfit for office for next election due to BOC's proceeding with the terrible/
tragic impact of the prior BOC's May 21, 2021 Clerk-Loathing decision (immediately removing all
duties associated with Finance and Human Resources) causing a financial crises (recently criticized
by Auditor Peacock) with collaboration from two other elected officials. Sadly, we've had poor
leadership from this BOC on this matter, particularly the Chair, which should have stopped the Clerk-
Loathing process on Jan. 1, 2022. Instead, we mostly have sheeple—seeming no conscience
leadership on this issue, accomplished with seeming behind the scenes manipulations to

continue the waste of nearly a $million to this point....

As requested before, we trust some commissioner(s) & BOC has courage to be held accountability by

their fiduciary dutyl/obligation regarding BOC's May 11, 2021 Clerk-Loathing decision as follows:
We again respectfully request this BOC to take action immediately to prepare a report to
taxpayers on the wasted taxpayers money ($500,000+) and harm and damage done to
people in this building and ongoing, caused by the BOC’s May 11, 2021 damaging Clerk-
Loathing decision. This BOC must accept the truth about its continuing costly/ harmful
support of the prior BOC’s_decision. Please take action immediately as waiting for next
election cycle may be difficult for most/all of you to run and for office...



